
 

 

Memo 
 

Date:  May 16, 2018 
 

To:  Line Officers 
           District Presidents 
           Past Department Presidents 
           Department Chairmen 
           Floor Appointments 

 

 
 
 
Becky Fox, District 28 President has recently undergone gall-
bladder surgery.  She came through the surgery very well and 
is hoping to be released from the hospital in the next few 
days.  
    
Please continue to keep her in your thoughts and prayers 
while she recovers. 
 
Cards of well wishes and cheer can be sent to: 
 
  Becky Fox 
  515 Cleveland Street 
  Masury, OH. 44438 
 
 
 


